
Craftsbury Energy Committee Meeting, June, 16, 2022
Present: Ned Houston, Catherine Cusack, Craig Taylor,

- Craftsbury Town Solar
- Offsite Array possibility put on hold until we revisit Town
Garage Roofs.
- Kevin and Ned will ask the Select Board to hire a Structural
Engineer to get an analysis of the smaller shed roofs at the Town
Garage

- Tour of Energy Efficient Homes -
- Late Summer / Fall possibility

- Town Hall Basement Weatherization
- Kevin will get Select Board Approval of supply price increase
- Removal of plywood walls and fiberglass insulation timing
- Kevin will organize site visit needed with Select Board to assess
Clerk’s Office crawl space

  
-  Firewood Project

- Kevin will organize another Firewood Processing Bee with the GRP
athletes once we get more firewood delivered

- Ideas on recruiting more volunteers to help process wood:
- Serve donated “Fred’s Famous Ice Cream from Ben and Jerry’s.
- “Touch a Truck” - Collaborate with the Fire Dept. to give rides to

Kids while we are processing firewood.

- Window Insert Program
- 188 Inserts measured
- 1 Household left to measure,
- Since Albany is far from reaching their goals they encouraged
Craftsbury to take on extra households

-  Microgrid for the Library
- Ned shared that funds are a challenge for the Library to go ahead



with a large install.  He will look into the possibility of just a large
battery to meet the Library's needs first and add solar later.

- Potential info table at Old Home Days, Sat., August 13th
- Show easy things like electric mowers and Electric bicycles

- Potential info table in the Fall at the Farmers Market

Next meeting Thursday, July 21, 2022


